City of Taylor, North Dakota
February 2, 2016 at 7:30 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Ron Luff and Daryl Jurgens.
The minutes of the January 5, 2016 regular City Council meeting were approved as read.
Visitors: Major Ray Kaylor, Glenn Gullickson, Perry Zillich and Jeremy Wood with Northern Plains Engineering. 
Jeremy Wood with Northern Plains Engineering reported the Special Assessment Committee met on January 6, 2016 and preliminary numbers were discussed and agreed upon for the 2016 Street Improvement District.
Ron Luff moved to approve the final reading of Resolution 02-2015 for the 2016 Street Project, seconded by Ray Fettig. Upon roll call vote:    Ron Luff, aye; Aaron Gjermundson, aye; Ray Fettig, aye; and Daryl Jurgens, aye. MC
Daryl Jurgens moved to proceed with Northern Plains Engineering proposal for a city wide street sealing project for 2016, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC					
Major Ray Kaylor stated January had been a quiet month.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Glenn Gullickson and Perry Zillich, representing the Taylor Rural Fire Protection District, discussed with the City Board about building a meeting room to accommodate both entities with a shared cost. 
Ron Luff moved to approve the January 2016 financial report with beginning balance changes, seconded by Aaron Gjermunson. MC 
Southwest Water Association is raising their rates by 21 cents. 
Ray Fettig moved to pay bills, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Next meeting will be March 1, 2016 at 7:30 pm at the City Hall. Aaron Gjermundson moved to adjourn at 8:50 pm, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC 
These minutes are being published subject to review and revision of the governing board.
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor

 
